
Dear students/parents   

New academic session started from today for study, though formal class room teaching is not 

possible, due to the Noval Corona virus-19 spread world wide .still students can start their on 

line learning activities. CBSE has already launched various Apps and on line modes of learnings 

for students of every level.  

All Your school teachers also are making all efforts to help you in every subject preparation by 

uploading teaching material daily on school web site. 

All students are advised:- 

1. To visit various links and webs offered by CBSE on its web site like "Diksha Portal" etc. 

2. Visit school web site to learn chapter-wise topics prepared by subject teachers for you. 

3. Prepare your notes and study at home with the help of parents or sibling daily with a 

fixed study schedule. 

4. Clear your doubts asking questions /queries to your subject teacher and Upload your 

home work done for assessment also. 

Your school teachers will be available on line through mails/ sms/ calls / video calls etc. to help 

you in case of any doubt. 

All students are to utilize the lockdown period for study and preparation as if in the school class 

room. Sincerely. 

Wish you all the best  

(PRINCIPAL) 


